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UPDATE ON THE MAJOR TRANSACTION
IN RELATION TO THE ACQUISITION OF

THE ENTIRE ISSUED SHARE CAPITAL OF
THE TARGET COMPANY

Reference is made to the announcement and circular of Great Wall Belt & Road Holdings 

Limited (the “Company”) dated 3 March 2021 and 25 May 2021 respectively (the “Previous 

Publication”) in relation to the proposed acquisition by the Company of a property holding 

company. Terms defined in the Previous Publication have the same meaning when used in this 

announcement.

The Company has exercised its right as disclosed in the Previous Publication to defer 

Completion from 5 July 2021 to 3 September 2021 and has, accordingly, paid the Additional 

Deposit in the amount of HK$2,587,500.

By order of the Board

Great Wall Belt & Road Holdings Limited 

Cheung Siu Fai

Chairman and Executive Director

Hong Kong, 5 July 2021
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